
Dear Learner, 
  
Thanks for joining us this Spring 2019; I hope you are enjoying your classes so far. I wanted to 
share some exciting news about the roll out of Starfish, and let you know you and your class 
have been selected to be part of the Starfish Implementation this Spring.  
  
What is Starfish you say? 
  
Starfish is a cool tool that will help ensure your success at Merritt College. Starfish does many 
useful things; for this pilot your instructors and service providers will use Starfish to provide you 
with feedback about your academic performance. You will also receive instructions in some 
cases to take action. 
  
What do you need to know/do? 
  

ü  You will receive notifications in your Starfish user interface, and through your Peralta 
Email    
ü  Through Canvas you will click the link and login to Starfish 
ü  You will complete any actions listed in the notifications 
ü  At fall end, we will send a survey to you to ask for your feedback, because we need to 
know what you think! 
  

Stay tuned for more information about Starfish as we continue rolling out more features.  For 
now you can: 
  

•       go here to view a short video about Starfish 
•       or go here to read more information about Starfish 

  
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Minh V. Dao, Early Alert 
Coordinator (mdao@peralta.edu). Thank you so much for helping us improve how we can serve 
you. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christine Hernandez 
Vice-President for Student Services 
Merritt College  
www.merritt.edu 
 

 


